
To Our followers….. 

This is a very trying time for all of us. As the number of those 

contracting Covid-19 increases and more of our first responders are 

victims of this virus, the HEROES family will continue to keep you in our 

prayers as we work together to stop the spread of this pandemic. We 

all know what the guidelines are and ask that you follow them so this 

chapter in our lives will soon be behind us.  

The following link will share those guidelines with a little humor, 

something we can all use at this time. (https://youtu.be/eBjxesYkdi4) 

Sincerely, 

Gary Enderle, President 
San Dimas Community Foundation/H.E.R.O.E.S. 
   

 

https://youtu.be/eBjxesYkdi4

